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As a medical patient Iam concerned that regulations are trying to mess with the 
production of outdoor cannabis caregivers that grow outdoors in a zone that has one 
of the shortest grow seasons. It is hard enough to produce quality medicine in such a 
short season but all these possibly changes would make it very hard to produce 
outdoor crops let alone e survive and pay employees! Please do no mess with this 
wonderful medical program that helps so maine people and families in this state keep 
medical alive!
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